
Brisbane H3 Celebrates 50 Years of Hashing 

Brisbane Hash House Harriers has achieved a half century 

milestone since we started drinking and running in 1971 and 

you are invited to join in a 50-year re-union drinks & 

celebrations 

When Saturday 6th November 2021 from 12:00 midday  

Where Ruggers Bar, Brothers Rugby Union Club, 103 Crosby Road, Albion 

 (Brothers Rugby Club has plenty of parking, bus stop outside and 10 minute walk from Albion train station) 

How much Pay your own way at the bar. Free finger food supplied 

RSVP  We need to know numbers for catering purposes so please  

   email, text or phone one of the contacts below to let us know 

   if you are attending with your hash name if any & real name. 

Handjob (Graham Palmer) 0419786519 handj0b@gmail.com , Snappy (Tom 

Chan) 0478586131 tchanson@yahoo.com.au , VD (Vaughn Davis) 0447719556 

Vaughn.e.davis@gmail.com 

We invite all previous BH3 members so please feel free to forward this 

flyer to any other ex-members ! Dress is casual and wear a Hash T or 

Polo Shirt if you have one. 
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